
 
 
 
 
 
 
September 14, 2023 
 
To Whom It May Concern, 
 
The Shasta High School Athletic Booster Club is in the midst of planning our 
fourteenth annual Dinner Fundraiser to be held on Saturday, November 4, 
2023 at 5:30 pm at the Market Street Atrium in downtown Redding. This will 
be a gala event that will include dinner and dancing with approximately 250 
guests in attendance. 
 
SHS Athletic Booster Club is a non-profit parent organization formed in 1971 
to assist in financially supporting the 17 Shasta High School student athletic 
programs (including 32 teams: freshman, JV and Varsity). In the prior 5 years 
our Dinner Auctions have raised and donated over $150,000 to the 
various Shasta High athletic programs for use in areas that the school 
struggles to cover. 
  
We would greatly appreciate it if we could include an item(s) from your 
business in our fundraising.  All businesses contributing a donation to our event 
will be acknowledged in the Dinner Fundraising program.  For more 
information regarding donating, please call or text Marikit at 530-209-9039 or 
email shastasportsboosters@gmail.com. 
 
Thank you for your consideration of this request and for your support of our 
student athletes. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Marikit Rosario-Sabet – Dinner Fundraising Chair 
Shasta High School Athletic Booster Club Inc. 
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